
All children enrolled in DSPAC preschool will have a developmental screening completed by the

teachers from the IU6 Early Intervention program.  The screening only takes a few minutes for

each child and will help determine if any of our children will benefit from Early Intervention

services such as Speech or Special Instruction.  Even if you feel your child will not need

services, the screening is quick and children typically enjoy it.  Parents/Guardians will be

informed of the results of the screening and any concerns identified if there are any.

Please complete this form so that we can complete this screening and ensure that each child is

getting everything they need during this important time in their development.

Thank You!

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Child Name: ____________________________________________________

Birthday: ______________________________________________________

Parents: ________________________________________________________

Phone Number: _______________________________________________

Any Previous Early Intervention Services:

_____________________________________________________________________________

Do you have any concerns with your child's development?

_____________________________________________________________________________

I give permission for my child, _______________________________________________, to

participate in the Early Intervention screening at DSPAC Preschool.

_______________________________________                         ___________________
Parent/Guardian Signature                                                                                                                                                  Date


